
 

 

Closures and Procedures for the Pope’s Visit 

Due to security measures beyond our control which will be in 
place during the Pope’s visit to Philadelphia, SeniorLAW 
Center’s offices will be closed from Thursday 9/24 to 
Monday 9/28. However, as always, SeniorLAW Center’s staff is 

committed to ensuring our clients’ urgent needs are met during 
this time. We will be working remotely and can be reached by 
contacting us via e-mail or phone. The PA SeniorLAW HelpLine 

will remain open during our regular hours (Mon-Thurs, 10am–
12pm) by calling 1-877-PA-SR-LAW. Because of high traffic and 
anticipated congested telephone lines during this time period, it 
may take us longer to return HelpLine calls.  

 
If you are a senior with an emergency requiring 
assistance before Tuesday 9/29, please call 215-988-1242 

and press 3 to leave a message in our emergency mailbox. 
If you are or are calling on behalf of a victim of domestic 
violence and you or they are in immediate danger, please 

call 911.   
 
The Philadelphia Courts will be closed from Wednesday 
9/23 to Monday 9/28. If you need to seek a Protection from 

Abuse Order, please click here for further information.   
 
For safety information if you are planning to come to see the 
Pope, please click here. 
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http://seniorlawcenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/Emergency-Protection-From-Abuse-Unit.pdf
http://seniorlawcenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/Special-Edition-HB-Papal-Visit.pdf

